## **John Cunningham**

From: Fred Yeager <FYEAGER@cde.ca.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 8:29 AM

**To:** Fred Yeager

**Subject:** Title 5 School Siting and Design Standards Review

The California Department of Education, School Facilities and Transportation Services Division (CDE), is reviewing the school siting and design standards contained in *California Code of Regulations*, Title 5 14001 et seq., and I would like to invite you to offer your perspectives on Title 5 at the first stakeholder meeting to be held from 1:00-4:00 on October 4, 2016, in Room 1801 at CDE headquarters at 1401 N Street, Sacramento.

A brief background on the Title 5 standards and the major concepts expressed previously by stakeholders will be summarized prior to the CDE receiving additional input. Additional opportunities for stakeholder input will be scheduled over the coming months. CDE will also accept written comments.

Following the conclusion of these meetings, CDE will review all the comments and prepare draft regulations as needed and request the State Board of Education to open the public comment period. Stakeholders will then have the opportunity to review the proposed regulation changes and provide comments.

The current Title 5 regulations are available at: http://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/fa/sf/title5regs.asp.

Please contact me if you have any questions. If you let me know of your attendance ahead of time, it will facilitate your check in with building security. I look forward to seeing you on October 4<sup>th</sup>.

Fred Yeager, Assistant Division Director School Facilities and Transportation Services Division California Department of Education 916-327-7148